
 

 

15th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Historic Dockyard Chatham – Friday 22nd September 2023 

I am very excited to inform you that we have rebooked our year 7 day to The Historic Dockyard 

Chatham, Chatham ME4 4TZ which will take place on Friday 22nd September from 9am until 2.30pm.  

This will be an opportunity for students to continue to bond with their form classes and to have a day 

out in our local Historic Dockyard which has close ties to our Academy. 

The arrangements are the same as when we had originally planned it as part of transition. 

- Please drop your child off at the Historic Dockyard between 8.30am and 9.00am 

- Pupils can wear non-uniform but clothing must be sensible for a range of activities and 

dependent on weather 

- Pupils must bring packed lunch and a drink with them (Pupils with free school meals will have 

a lunch provided) 

- Pupils must be picked up at 3.00pm from the Historic Dockyard 

This is a trip for all year 7 students and they will be with their form tutors and additional support from 

our Sixth Form Mentors and Dockyard staff.  

This is a great day out for all involved! 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs Crane-Herbert 

Head of Year 7 

 

Please complete the attached consent form and return to your child’s Form Tutor. 

  



 

 

To be returned to your Form Tutor by Tuesday 19th September 2023 

 

Student name: …………………………………………………………..  Form: ……………………………………………………….. 

 

□ My child will attend the Victory Day at Chatham Dockyard.  

□ My child will not be attending the Victory Day at Chatham Dockyard and I understand that it 
will be marked as unauthorised absence.  

 

 

Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………….. Date: …………………………………………. 

  (Parent/Carer) 


